
 

 
 
 
 
Continuation of Services Condition 7 – availability of resources – 2024/25 
 
 
Declaration: 
 
After making enquiries, the Directors of the Licensee have a reasonable expectation that the 
Licensee will have the Required Resources available to it after taking account distributions 
which might reasonably be expected to be declared or paid for the period of 12 months 
(2024/25). 
 
 
Rationale for above declaration: 
 
Primary evidence is contained in the Going Concern assessment which has been considered 
by the Audit and Risk Committee. This assessment is based solely on the anticipated future 
provision of our services in the public sector in line with current guidance. This decision will be 
reviewed each year in order to ensure that accounts are prepared on an appropriate basis 
given prevailing circumstances at the time. The Trust’s financial management arrangements, 
overseen by Finance and Performance Committee. This is described in full along with 
mitigating actions in the Board Assurance Framework. 
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